
 

 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

       
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Saint Mary MacKillop said,                                                                                                               
“Never See a Need Without Doing Something About It !”                                                               

At St Joseph’s We: Need to have a Positive Attitude                                                                       
 Need to be Aware and Need to Take Action.                                                                                                

             Our next fortnight’s Triple A Social Skill is Leadership                                          
  Our focus within the three areas are as follows                                                                

Attitude : Proud & Confident                                                                                                                  
Awareness : Of the Example I Set                                                                                                                         

Action : Being A Positive Role-Model  

Bulletin—Week 6 of Term 1, March 3 2021 

FUN RUN – This Sunday March 6 
Our Fun Run is Sunday so please be 

involved. Register online @ 
https://bit.ly/SJFunRun22 

Events for our school kids are : 
5km run for the Big Timers 

or Prep to Yr 2s a 1 km run and 
 Yr 3-6, a 2 km run.  
      

                             Dates To Remember                                                   
Sunday March 6   FUN RUN      
Monday March 14 Labour Day Holiday   
Wednesday, March 9 P&F AGM                  
Wednesday, March 16 School Board AGM 
Monday March 28 Pupil Free Day 
 
                  
   

Dear Parents, Carers and Friend 
                                                  Ash Wednesday & LENT 
 

           
 
 

 School Advisory Council 
Our AGM is the March 16 meeting. We have three 
parent vacancies. Anyone interested is asked to fill 

out the form on the back page and return it to myself.  
 

  
 

  
                                                           
  

Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45     
Mon 7th March: Leaders – Ivy O, Bailey M & Zac G; Class – Jun A & W  
Mon 14th March: No Assembly due to Public Holiday                           

Tune into our YouTube channel to view our assembly 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg 

The link can also be found on our school website. 
Parents/Carers of students involved in assembly (Leaders or Class on Prayer), 

are welcome to join us on a Monday at 2.45pm in the MacKillop Centre.  
         

Ash Wednesday is a most important Holy Day in the Church’s 
Calendar. Ash Wednesday begins Lent, a season where we focus 
on * what we can do to assist others * how we come to appreciate 
what we have and * how we can think of others through prayer. 

We learnt about the day through our assembly Prayer on Monday 
and will now focus as a school on these three areas. ( We would 

normally be marked with the sign of the cross but COVID 
conditions didn’t allow this ) 

 

LABOUR DAY HOLIDAY– MONDAY MARCH 14 

         ST. JOSEPH’S SCHOOL 
               16 Tocumwal Rd, Numurkah, 3636. 
                           Phone: 03 5862 1804 
                             Fax: 03 5862 2768 
          E-mail: parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au  
         Website : www3.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au 
 

https://bit.ly/SJFunRun22?fbclid=IwAR2tdNQubGKoqKdj8ehl1oBGnEx7R0C3_aAhYjoPnrR8e9viBZfgFx4XClA
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg
mailto:parnel@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au
mailto:parne@sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au%20%0d%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20%20Website
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Welcome to Triple A News for 2022. Our Triple A Leaders for this 
year are Xavier Prior & Jamieson Shelton.  
To start the year, we are having a blitz on wearing the correct school 
uniform. Xavier and Jamieson wear their uniforms proudly. 

Summer Uniform 
The Boys uniform consists of navy shorts, blue & gold polo with logo, 
navy blue windcheater (gold stripe in the V with logo), navy broad 
brimmed hat with gold logo, navy socks with all black shoes/boots (no 
Logos, Stripes etc. All Black). 
The Girls uniform consists of either school dress or navy shorts/skort with blue & gold polo with logo, navy 
blue windcheater (gold stripe in the V with logo), navy broad brimmed hat with gold logo, white socks with 
all black shoes/boots (no Logos, Stripes etc. All Black). 

Summer Sports Uniform 
*   School sports navy shorts  
*   White socks and runners for all 
*   School Polo 
*   School hats, with our school logo are the only hats to be worn 
We wear our uniform proudly in maintaining a high standard of presentation. We ask families to support this 
value. A simple note to the staff politely explains any short term variations.  
 
 

PRIVACY POLICY 

For access please visit our website. 
www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees 
directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at 
any time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 11th & 25th March.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they 
are processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments, please do not hesitate to come in and 
speak to Paul.  If you are wanting to amend your payment options, please do so ASAP.  The Term Planner can 
be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 

       Office News 

      Triple A News - Uniform 

Did you know that you can now notify 
the school of your child/ren’s absence 
via PAM?  It’s easy! Just log into PAM 
and click on the Parent Notified 
Absences Icon 

 

RAT kits will be distributed on a needs basis. Requests taken via 
your child’s classroom teacher through SeeSaw. 
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Congratulations to Georgia Robertson who competed in the Under 11 girls Backstroke at 
Regional in Shepparton on Wednesday 2nd March.  Georgia placed 2nd and is pictured 
wearing her medal proudly.  
 
 

Sen S    Eve Boase  
For stepping outside of her comfort zone and 
giving everything a go on our trip to Murray Life 
Adventures 

Chase Littlejohn 
For his commitment to his nightly reading and 
bringing his diary each day! Great work Chase! 

Sen B    Peter Bau  
For his fantastic attitude and setting the standard 
at the Murray Life Adventures Excursion. Well 
done Pete! 

Bailey Hawthorn  
For having such a positive attitude in class and 
working hard on improving your spelling. Keep it 
up! 

Sen K    Charlotte Hall 
For giving all the challenges a go at Murray Life 
Adventures. You showed loads of courage. Also 
her have a go attitude in our Maths lessons. Great 
work Charlotte! 
Sen T    Chase Rodda 
For his awesome attitude on our senior excursion 
and supportive nature towards his classmates. 

Sienna Lawless  
For always coming into class with a big smile and 
ready to learn. 

Mid H    Will Feltham  
For having a positive ACTION, ATTITUDE & 
AWARENESS at Murray Life Adventures Echuca 
Camp!! 

Lizzie Trimble  
Having such a positive attitude and enthusiastic 
approach towards learning and play! 

Mid M   Joshua Alexander 
For being an enthusiastic and helpful team 
member and displaying leadership at our Murray 
Life Adventures day trip. Excellent! 

Emily Osborne  
For presenting and sharing her 
interesting beekeeping information 
with preps and middles.  

Mid N   Chayse  Maher 
For the wonderful encouragement he showed 
others. Well done Chayse on being such a team 
player! 

Eva Russo  
For always trying her best and for making great 
choices in the classroom. Thanks Eva! 

Mid O     Isaac Manicdao 
For being enthusiastic and having a go at all 
activities at Murray Life Adventures Camp! It was 
great to see your huge smile and the way you 
trusted your peers. 

Jemma Davies  
For looking out for others in the classroom and 
always being a positive role model.  

Jun S     Jaiden Ricardo  
For becoming such a confident and happy 
member of our St Joseph's community.  

Norah Keane 
For her kind and considerate nature in our 
classroom and helping her peers in need. You are 
so thoughtful Norah! 

Jun N    Bella Curtis  
For being a wonderful role model and stepping up 
as a leader in our class, Well Done. 

Benji Dunstone  
For making good choices in the classroom and 
working hard to do his best work, well done. 

Jun A    Oliver Tilley  
For being an amazing role model, always so kind 
to others in a gentle manner and strives to do his 
best. 

 
 

Student of  the Week 

       PE News 
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Zara Morris  
For producing a recount of our “Twosday” which 
included rich language to make it an interesting 
piece of writing. 

Jun W    Jackson Higgins  
For the way he has settled into living and learning 
at our school. You are a wonderful asset to our 
classroom Jackson! 

Edward Trimble  
For being a happy, engaged and enthusiastic 
member of our class. You have shown some 
wonderful leadership this year Edward. Keep up 
the good work! 

Prep M    Lewis Robertson 
For always trying his best and listening carefully. 
Well done Lewis!  

Jorja Power  
For being a kind and caring friend to others. Well 
done Jorja!  

Prep J   Mia Thompson  
For trying her best during all learning activities 
and for making a wonderful start to school! 
Awesome Mia! 

April Caccianiga 
For always trying her best and listening carefully. 
Well done April!  
 
 

 
This is awarded to students in each class who  
display excellence in the Triple A Social Skill that 
we focus on each week. At St Joseph’s we need to 
have a positive Attitude, need to have Awareness 
& need to take Action. 
 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received this social skill award in Week 5 
Leadership:  
Reuben Brown, Isla Luxford, Kade Brennan, Koby 
Boxtel, Jack Glass, Stryder Voigt, Noah Watson, 
Gabe Waters-Beaton, Callan O’ Dwyer, Ishaan 
Maharaj, Nathanael Hubbard, Sienna Lawless, 
Charlie Jenner, Leni Edis and Ivy O’Dwyer 

Congratulations to the following students who 
received this social skill award in Week 6 
Leadership:  
Sophie Caccianiga, Lola Keane, Billy Hicks, 
Madeleine Harmer, Jobe Morris, Viaan Maharaj, 
Alex Chmiel, Phoebe Keane, Everly Smyth, Mitch 
Altoft, Mia Weygood, Jamieson Shelton, Toby Bell 
and Erin McPherson 

Principal’s Award 
Term 1 

Week 5 : Isabella Miulcahy 

Week 6 : Chase Rodda 

Living out the values of 

Saint Mary MacKillop 
through what they say and what they do. 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March  

4th Sheree Lawless 

7th Volunteer 

8th Volunteer 

9th Sarah Trimble 

10th Volunteer 

11th Kimberley McPherson 

14th Labour Day Public Holiday 

15th Volunteer  

16th Volunteer 

17th Julia Campbell 

18th Volunteer 

Canteen 

Triple A Social Skill Award 
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21st  Volunteer 

22nd Volunteer 

23rd Volunteer 

24th Rachel Robertson 

25th Kim Thompson 

28th Volunteer 

29th Volunteer 

30th Volunteer 

31st Volunteer 

If you are unable to attend on your day, can you  
please arrange a swap with someone else or as last 
resort let Marcella know in advance, so she is 
aware that she has no helper that day. Also, please 
let Marcella know if you are free on a day when 
we need a volunteer; 1 hour would really help her 
out and your children love to see you helping out. 
 
 
 
Welcome to Term 1 2022. 
We would like to update you on what we have 
been up to in Before & After School Care. We are 
running an open play based program where the 
children get to choose the program activities that 
are of their interest, eg weaving, lego, card 
marking, loom bands, beads, cooking, outdoor 
games etc. 
We are open to any suggestions if there is 
anything your child/ren are interested in that you 
would like introduced in the program, please don’t 
hesitate to let us know. 
Due to increasing numbers, we also welcome 
Matilda Shannon to our team. Make sure you say 
Hi to Matilda 
Thanks Sue, Ash & Matilda.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Community Notices 

Outside School Hours Care 
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………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

St. Joseph’s School Advisory Council 
Nomination form for a position on the School Advisory Committee. 

 
I  ……………………………………………………………. 

Nominate  ……………………………………………………. 

Signed (Nominator)  ……………………………………………. 

Seconded by  ……………………………………………. 

Signed (Nominee) ……………………………………………. 

To be returned to the School Office by Friday 11th March. 

Numurkah FNC Junior Footy

 
This year our Junior Age Divisons for our youngest 
footballers are Auskick then Under 9s and Under 
11s. Our Auskick will continue at the 
Showgrounds with our U9 & 11 games being 
played as part of the new Goulburn Murray 
League (ex Shep Juniors ). Games start after the 
1st Term Break. Training will start soon. We now 
seek expressions of interest for coaches. Please 
contact Rob Smith or Paul Arnel for more 
information. 
 
 
 


